
2/15/2020


To Whom it may Concern,


This letter is a silent (STA) request for W290AL, Fax ID 86124 for technical reasons.


W290AL suffered equipment failure on Saturday, Feb 13th. It was determined that the 
equipment is not repairable. W290AL has a current construction permit to build a new facility 
(MOD 0000156759).


It is the licensee’s intention to either have service restored at the current site, or complete 
construction of the new site as soon as weather and supply chain availability allows.


The licensee believes that an STA for a minimum of 90 up to a maximum of 120 days would be 
in the Public Interest in order to restore service to this facility.


Thank you,


Christopher D Tarr CSRE, DRB, AMD, CBNE

Group Director of Engineering

Magnum Communications


